

Landulph School Newsletter

Together in Adventure and Discovery

A Message From Mrs Best and Mrs John

Welcome back to you all to the start of an exciting summer term ahead of us. We hope you have had a lovely Easter break in all that sunshine! This week has started with the launch of the new topics. It was so exciting to see some dinosaurs frozen in ice and the children were eager to set them free. There are some pictures on twitter and Facebook of the children having fun. Class 2's topic is Lotions and Potions and the smell of the delicious cake they baked this week was very nice! Class 3's topic is our world and they are going on a local village walk next week to look at the variety of wild flowers and birds.

Year 5 have already been out this week to <u>Saltash.net</u> to join a workshop called 'The Parliament of Little Wise Owls'. During this day they had to create a political party manifesto and use puppets to perform a party political broadcast. We have already received an email from the leading teacher Miss Metters describing how the children used a mature level of thoughtfulness and consideration. We are excited to hear all about it on their return to school today.

We officially welcome Miss Hughes who has already begun her teaching practice placement with us in Class 2 this term. We wish her all the best for this final placement of her training year.

The new foundation children have been allocated places at our school and we are really looking forward to meeting them soon. We will be running our usual 6 weekly transition afternoon sessions starting in June which will support all children moving classes. We do this to ensure a smooth and successful transition for all.

Congratulations to our class cup winners

Jacob in Class 1, Callum - in Class 2 and Chelsea - in Class 3 Congratulations to all the following children who attended school every day in the spring term!

Blossom, Isabella, Jack, Beau, Eady, Logan, Ethan, Paisley, Sarina, Finley, Hollie, Seren, Lola, Jacob, Erica, Ruben, Fleur, Jessica, Poppy, Rowan. We are looking forward to awarding special gifts to all those children who manage 100% attendance for the whole year.

Have a great weekend.

The Secret Life Of

My name is Zyreeta and I'm a Casting Producer at RDF Television, The makers of Channel 4's The Secret Life of $4\,\mathrm{Year}$ Olds.

We are currently casting for the next series of The Secret Life of 4 Year Olds and The Secret Life of 5 Year Olds for Channel 4 and looking for a diverse group of children to take part in the new series.

This exciting television series will follow four and five year olds as they take their first steps towards independence and embark on the new challenges of going to school. The series will follow their development from the moment they meet for the first time, through the forming of friendships to learning social rituals and friendly competition. The entire process will be observed and monitored by leading scientists and child psychologists who will provide occasional comment on the children's stages of development.

We are looking for children aged <u>four and five years old</u> and their parents to take part in this television series.

Filming is likely to take place at a location in London and the days are led by two highly trained teachers. We cover the cost of travel and accommodation for all children selected to take part in the series. The children are filmed for no more than 5 hours per day and they would be needed for up to three weeks filming over the summer holidays.

Diary Dates

Wednesday 26th April

Callington CC Year 4 & 5 Open Evening 4:30p.m— 7:30p.m

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday

Thursday 4th May saltash.net Yr4 and Yr5 information evening at Landulph School, children and parents 6p.m—7p.m

Monday 8th—Friday 11th May KS2 SATs week

Friday 19th May Maths at saltash.net 5 of 6 for our budding mathematicians

Monday 29th May Bank Holiday

Tuesday 30th May— Friday 2nd June Half Term

Thursday 8th June Orienteering Burraton School 3:45p.m—4:45p.m

Wednesday 21st— Friday 23rd June Bude Residential

Tuesday 25th July Last day of term for children

Wednesday 26th July Inset Day







the summer holidays.

If parents would like to apply they can apply here: http://bit.ly/sloyoapply

PTA Weekly News

Easter Coffee & Cake Thanks to everyone for supporting the Easter raffle and eating the delicious cake. We raised £94! Brilliant effort!

<u>Cake Raffle</u> Lexi-Lou from Class 1 won the cake last week, which was kindly baked by Jan, from Class 1&2. The new cake raffle term begins next week and for £10 you get 12 entries. Please pass your money to any member of the PTA or send it in with your child in a clearly labelled envelope, send us a message on Facebook so we can intercept them. Or alternatively it is £1 a week for your chance of taking home a delicious cake every Friday. Carolyn collects money by the school entrance every Friday morning or we can intercept bus children, just let us know if you have sent money in with a child. Could you bake us a cake? We're always on the hunt for willing volunteers, please let us know. If you bake you'll get free entry into the following weeks raffle.

<u>PTA Post Box</u> For those of you that don't know, there is a red post box outside Marie's office where we are collecting used ink cartridges, old mobile phones, DVD's and CD's which we can recycle and earn money for the school. Also, we would love you to post any fundraising ideas as we are always looking for new projects.

<u>Contact your PTA on Facebook</u> Type in Landulph School PTA and request to join the group, we will then approve your request and you can keep up with the latest PTA news. Or do it the old-fashioned way and speak to one of us in the playground, there's a PTA parent in each class – just ask!

Shopoholics Fashion Show

'Shopoholics' Fashion Show - would you like the opportunity to buy high street brands at discounted prices? Come along to Saltash.net on Thursday 27th April at 7pm for a fashion show followed by an opportunity to view, try on and buy clothes from retailers such as Next, White Stuff, M&S, Boden etc. with discounts of between 40% and 70%. There will be refreshments and a raffle and the evening will finish at about approximately 8.30pm. All the proceeds go towards the students' World Challenge trip to Morocco in July where they will be helping to renovate a local school. Facebook message or email Kerry Leslie if you'd like a ticket kerrylleslie88@gmail.com. Only £4 per ticket.